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Subject: Strong Recommendation for the Bright Future Scholarship - Lisa Thompson 

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

I am delighted to provide a strong letter of recommendation for Lisa Thompson, a 
remarkable student with whom I have had the privilege of working closely at the Tech 
Innovators Lab. It is my pleasure to endorse Lisa for the Bright Future Scholarship, as I 
believe she embodies the ideals and aspirations the scholarship aims to support. 

Lisa Thompson is a high-achieving senior and aspiring computer scientist. Over the past 
two years, she has been actively involved in our research projects focused on artificial 
intelligence and machine learning. Lisa's academic performance has been outstanding, 
consistently earning top grades in advanced math and computer science courses. Her 
exceptional problem-solving skills and analytical thinking make her an exceptional 
candidate for this scholarship. 

Beyond her academic prowess, Lisa has actively engaged in extracurricular activities 
related to her field of interest. She is the co-founder of the Women in Technology Club at 
our school, where she encourages and empowers young women to pursue careers in 
STEM fields. Her leadership in this initiative has had a positive impact on the school 
community, promoting diversity and inclusion in the technology sector. 

Lisa possesses remarkable interpersonal skills and has proven herself to be a valuable 
team player. She excels at collaborating with fellow researchers, displaying strong 
communication and project management abilities. Her contributions to our research 
projects have been instrumental in advancing our understanding of AI applications in 
various industries. 



In addition to her academic and extracurricular achievements, Lisa's character is 
exemplary. She is compassionate, empathetic, and always willing to lend a helping hand 
to her peers. Her commitment to making a positive difference in the lives of others is 
commendable and aligns perfectly with the values of the Bright Future Scholarship. 

I wholeheartedly recommend Lisa Thompson for the Bright Future Scholarship. Her 
passion for computer science, outstanding academic achievements, leadership, and 
commitment to promoting diversity in technology make her a deserving candidate for this 
scholarship. I have no doubt that she will make significant contributions to the field of 
computer science and bring positive change to society. 

If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at sarah.johnson@email.com or (555) 123-7890. 

Thank you for considering Lisa Thompson's application for the Bright Future Scholarship. 
I am confident that she will make the most of this opportunity and continue to shine as a 
future leader in the tech industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Sarah Johnson  

Principal Researcher  

Tech Innovators Lab 

 


